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19 May 2000 
 
 
 
Mr Duncan Pescod, JP 
Deputy Secretary for the Civil Service 
Civil Service Bureau 
Government Secretariat 
Hong Kong 
 
 
 

Injury and Death Benefits under 
New Civil Service Entry System 

 

 Thank you for your letter of 17 April 2000 on the captioned 
matter. 
 
 I am pleased to inform you that the Commission has been 
consulted and fully supports your proposed arrangements for injury and death 
benefits for recruits on new probationary and agreement terms as set out in 
the note attached to your above-referenced letter. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  ( Angus Miu ) 
  Secretary General (Acting) 
 
 


